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Letter From the Principal
We are off to a wonderful start this school year! It has been inspiring to
see our classrooms filled with energy, excitement, and eager learners. I
continue to be impressed by the dedication and passion of our teachers,
who bring such creativity and care to their work each day. Thanks to their
thoughtful preparation and your support, our first weeks have been
smooth and successful. We’ve placed a strong emphasis on building
classroom communities, setting clear routines, and creating a positive
foundation for the months ahead.

DEAR MOUNTAIN SCHOOLS COMMUNITY,

Our Back to School Night events across the three
Mountain Schools were a tremendous success! It was
wonderful to see so many families in attendance,
connecting with teachers and learning about the
expectations and opportunities for the year. These
evenings help strengthen the important partnership
between home and school, and I’m grateful for the time
and commitment you’ve shown to your children’s
education.

JOIN OUR PTO’S:
Looking ahead, our PTOs are preparing for an exciting year of
activities and support for students and staff. Meetings will be taking
place in the coming weeks, and there are still opportunities for families
to get involved. If you’re interested, I encourage you to reach out to
your school’s PTO leadership. Your involvement, whether big or small,
makes a meaningful difference for our schools.



As we move further into the year, I want to thank you once again for your continued
trust and support. Together, we will ensure that every student at the Mountain Schools
feels safe, valued, and inspired to do their best. I’m excited for all the learning and
growth ahead and look forward to sharing many successes with you this school year.

Wishing you all a wonderful start to the new year! 
Warm regards, 

tschache@psdschools.org  |  970-488-6553
PRINCIPAL SCHACHET



Please log in to ParentVUE to review and sign the code of conduct and
update emergency contacts. Emergency contacts are the people you
approve to pick up your students so please be sure those are up to
date! Thank you!

Parents: To Do
PARENT VUE

Student absences or illness can be entered in ParentVUE or called in to
the front office. You can review attendance policies on ParentVUE also.
Please notify school secretaries of absences in addition to the teacher! 

ATTENDANCE

Reminder that there are multiple illnesses going around including Covid,
RSV, and the flu. Many of these have similar symptoms. Thank you for
keeping sick students home!

ILLNESS

Please send students dressed for the weather. We go outside whenever
possible, even in cool or hot weather. PSD heat days will not apply to
MTN schools. 

WEATHER



Upcoming Events

4/5 ECO WEEK

October 8th to 10th 
Mountain Schools 4/5 students will attend ECO week at
Camp Timberline in Estes Park

CANVAS COMMUNITY CLASSIC

September 26th 
Mountain Schools 4/5 students will attend ECO week at
Camp Timberline

MOUNTAIN SCHOOLS PICTURE DAY

October 14th 
Skillman Photography will come to the Mountain
schools for individual student photos. Stay tuned for
the order forms. 





STOVE PRAIRIE FALL FESTIVAL 

Saturday October 4th - 10 am to 3 PM
You are invited to join the fun at Stove Prairie Elementary
for the annual Fall Festival Fundraiser! This fundraiser
benefits the school and PTO. 



Counselors Corner

Mr. Powers is teaching all our
students the value of
Responsibility this month. We are
handing out Mountain Moolah and
looking for students who model
Responsibility.



JOE AND MARSHALL - NOMINATED BY MS. BRIGHT
Joe and Marshall have taken such leadership roles in my classroom, modeling to the new students our
classroom expectations, routines, and culture. They have really cared to set a positive example, and I’m super
proud of their leadership! Thank you Joe and Marshall! 

Mountain Schools Star Students!

BO - NOMINATED BY MS. SHAVER
I would like to shoutout Bo for being a rockstar! She is a great leader in and out of the classroom. Keep up the
good work, Bo! 

CECILIA - NOMINATED BY MS. ARIANE AND  MS. BRIGHT
Cecilia goes above and beyond to be helpful in every moment, of every day at school. She helps the younger
students, she helps her classmates, and she is always so respectful to everyone. Thank you, Cecilia for making
our school a better place!

STELLA, LIAM, AND THEA - NOMINATED BY MRS. ZAWADZSKI
I would like to give Stella, Liam, and Thea a huge shout out for starting the year off strong.
They have been working so hard and are incredible kind to each other. Keep up the great
work!

THANKS FOR BEING
MOUNTAIN SCHOOLS STARS!
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PHOTOS FROM OUR SCHOOLS!













PARENT VUE

MOUNTAIN SCHOOLS WEBSITE

NUTRISLICE MENUS

PSD WEBSITE

Quick 
Links

https://pvue.psdschools.org/PXP2_Login_Parent.aspx?regenerateSessionId=True
https://mtn.psdschools.org/
https://psdschools.nutrislice.com/menu
https://pvue.psdschools.org/PXP2_Login_Parent.aspx?regenerateSessionId=True


Belong and Accellerate
2025/2026


